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The 2016 Typhoon 580 RHIB that had been stolen September 28th from Nanaimo Harbour has been 

recovered by the RCMP. On Saturday September 29th, a member of the public observed the vessel and 

believing it suspicious, contacted the RCMP to investigate. The vessel was subsequently identified and 

recovered by the RCMP. If you are able to provide any information on the theft of this vessel, please 

contact the RCMP Nanaimo Detachment or    CRIMESTOPPERS. 
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